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2019-36 Consultation Charnwood

Charnwood Borough Council is reviewing its local plan which
sets out how it will balance future growth in the area while
making sure the environment is looked after and communities
have the infrastructure they need.

The current local plan guides development until 2028 and

the new draft Charnwood Local Plan looks further ahead until
2036.

As well as providing housing and jobs, the local plan considers
the quality of design, climate change, renewable energy and
improving biodiversity.

It also considers how we secure infrastructure for our growing
# communities, including health services, schools and the
transport system.

The Council would like to hear your views on the draft local

plan. There is a consultation running between November 4 and
H December 16, 2019.

More information is contained on the Council website, please
visit www.charnwood.gov.uk/draftlocalplan

You can also contact the local plans team by calling
01509 634929 or emailing localplans@charnwood.gov.uk

www.charnwood.gov.uk/draftlocalplan




